
 

 

 

The Brooklyn College 

Actuarial Society and the Trading Club welcome Dr. 

Lucas Rubin, associate dean of academic programs 

to talk about the plausibility of a future Master in 

Actuarial Mathematics program. 

 

If you would like to know more about a potential 

Masters in Actuarial Science, join us for a 

conversation. 

Student feedback is very important! Help faculty 

design a graduate actuarial program at CUNY!  

 

  Tuesday, November 18, 2014 

12:30 to 1:30 p.m. 

Location: 1146N Old Ingersoll Hall 

(Refreshments will be served) 

 
 Faculty Advisors: Professor Zhenyu Cui. Professor Diogo Pinheiro, and 

Professor Olympia Hadjiliadis 

Contact us at b.c.actuarialsociety@gmail.com or bcstocktrading@gmail.com 

for more information 

mailto:b.c.actuarialsociety@gmail.com
mailto:bcstocktrading@gmail.com

